December 31, 2001

Ms. Alma Ocasio 

Kansas Department of Transportation

1290 South Enterprise

Olathe, KS  66061-5355

RE:
46 N-0213-01


METCALF AVENUE AND I-435 INTERSECTION IMPROVEMENTS

CITY OF OVERLAND PARK (Project Number)

Dear Alma:

I am enclosing the following documents in order to complete the final closeout of the subject project and receive final payment reimbursement up to the agreed cap amount:

· Notice of Acceptance

· DBE Summary Report

· Construction Summary Document

· Final Acceptance of Federal-Aid Projects Constructed Under Exempt Oversight

· Final Invoice

The final invoice for payment is included.  The amount of $37,533.17 reflects the difference in the 80% cap amount and the amount that has already been invoiced or paid, except for the remaining $500 KDOT balance pending fiscal review.

Please call me at (913) 895-6042 if you have any questions regarding the attached paperwork or request.

Sincerely, 

WAYNE A. GUDENKAUF, P.E.

CIVIL ENGINEER, SENIOR

js

Enclosures

Email:
Robert D. (Bob) Lowry, P.E. – Director of Public Works

William D. (Doug) Brown, P.E. – City Engineer

Daniel G. Miller, P.E. – Supervisory Civil Engineer

Kathy Petrie – Supervisory Construction Inspector

Karen Kindle – Accountant II

